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1st March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
The Year 8 Options Evening will be taking place on Thursday 15h of March from 6.00pm to 7.00pm in the main 
school hall.  
 
Deciding what options to take at key stage 4 is one of the biggest decisions that a student will make during their 
time in secondary school. We have already started supporting your child through assemblies and they will all 
have a 1-1 meeting with their link teacher to assist them at this important time.  
 
The Options Evening is designed to give parents and students an understanding of the process and insight into 
the options available particularly poignant this year with the vast amount of Government changes.  
 
On the night Option Booklets will be distributed, and we will go through the process and support you both in 
completing the form.  
 
There will also be the opportunity for you to meet Curriculum Leaders to discuss any issues you may have. On 
display will be some of the work that students currently doing GCSEs have done, so that you can see the type of 
work that will be involved. Curriculum Leaders will also be able to answer any queries you or your child may 
have.  
 
Please complete the form below and return to the school reception to confirm your attendance.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening of the 15th. Should you have any further questions please do not 
hesitate in contacting me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

       
R.Grainger      D.Watts 
Assistant Principal      Principal  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Please complete & return this reply slip to main reception by Tuesday 13th March 

 
Name of Student:……………………………………………….……….       Tutor group:…………….. 
 
 
I will/will not be attending the Year 8 Options Evening. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature:……………………………………………………………………… 
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